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PMW Nordic joins the Altebra Group 
  
Over the past few years, Altebra has participated in major new-build projects in Sweden 
& Denmark. To expand its activities in the Scandinavian market and build a strong 
regional presence close to its customers, the Belgian expert in fire protection recently 
acquired a local Swedish stronghold, PMW Nordic.  
  
PMW Nordic, based in Säffle, Värmland, north of Gothenburg, has a solid reputation in 
fire safety and security. The company holds the SBF 1020:4 Installer Company-Fire 
Sprinkler System certification and has specialized personnel with SBF 1018:5 Certified 
Engineer-Water Sprinkler System qualifications. This makes PMW Nordic the ideal, 
innovation-driven partner for Altebra to continue developing projects in Sweden and 
exploring new business opportunities. 
  
Stefaan Devolder, CEO of the Altebra 
Group: “We are very pleased to welcome 
PMW Nordic to the Altebra Group. The 
company shares our DNA and values, 
allowing us to strengthen our position in the 
Scandinavian market. With founder Peter 
Johansson we have a true sprinkler expert 
on board, and with his son Anders, a natural 
leader who can guide Altebra Sweden to 
future success. Given that ALT-E-BRA in 
Swedish means “All Is going Good” we are 
confident that this strategic decision will 
drive further growth for our operations in the 
region.” 
  
The acquisition by Altebra confirms the group’s strategy to further invest in Sweden after 
recently completing two major projects in Gothenburg and two in Malmö. 
  
For any further inquiries, please contact: 
Anders Johansson     
0046 - 073-518 82 72  
(+46) 73-518 82 72 
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